Dear Colleague,

Thank you for your participation in our Health and Wellness Fair held on April 6, 2010. The Fair was a huge success because of participation by you and others like you. Over 750 of our undergraduate, graduate and law students as well as faculty and staff attendees, were pleased with the opportunity to chat with the many

health care professionals and to garner information regarding good health care practices.

Again, thank you and we hope you will participate in future health fairs sponsored by Student Health Services.

Sincerely, TATHY Kathryn M

**A** Sheila B